
Tuesday Morning Ladies League 
2025 League Information 

 
 

• It is a 9:00am shotgun start every Tuesday. 
• It is not a partner league. 
• We follow USGA rules, with a few local rule exceptions. 
• The cost for League is $50.00. We only accept cash or checks (made payable to “Gaylord Country Club Ladies 

League”). 
• There is a weekly sign-up sheet, so you sign up for only the weeks you can play. 
• We have 4 flights based on handicaps. 1st and 2nd Flights are Green tees, the 3rd flight is Hybrid tees and the 

4th flight is the Orange tees; so please let me know what tee box you would like to play from. 
• Please sign up under your respective flight. There is a sheet listing which flight group you are in under the 

sign-up sheet. Sign-up sheets are out on the table each week or on the board in the hallway after Tuesday’s 
League.  

• We try to rotate who you will be playing with each week. Note that not everyone plays every week so this is 
challenging some weeks. If you seem to be playing with the same people each week, say something to me 
and we will work on mixing it up more. 

• If you are signed up to play, but cannot make it please call the club by 4:00pm Monday to cancel. If you 
wake up on Tuesday and cannot play for any reason, please call the club asap and let them know. 

• Also please sign up to play by noon on Sunday so we can do pairings. 
• There will be a hostess at the club by 8:15 to check you in on Tuesday. 
• We also encourage you to sign up with a friend to be the hostess. Your duties are to check everyone in and 

record the game information after the round. 
• Each week you will be playing 18 holes and there will be a game associated with the round.  You will get 

instructions on the game when you check-in, along with a score card. 
• Other than special events you should be able to input your score in GHIN each week to keep your handicap 

up to date. We encourage you to do it during the round using the GHIN app or as soon as you come in using 
the computer in the hallway. 

• Always try to keep pace of play with the group ahead of you and we encourage you to play “ready golf”.  If 
your group is more than two holes behind, please break up into smaller groups of 2 to try and catch up with 
the group in front of you. 

• Please be mindful when removing your ball from the cup, so as to not damage the cup.  Pull the pin before 
removing your ball, especially if you are using a tool to remove your ball.  

• If you have a birdie during your league round, please put your name on the Birdie Sheet with the hole 
number.  

• We have 3 bowls out on the table in the morning: $1.00 for skins, $1.00 for chip-ins and $1.00 for lowest 
putts.  These are optional and are paid out each week, except for skins. If you are not in Chip-ins but get a 
chip-in you may add your name to the list, but you MUST mark “no money” after your name as you are not 
eligible to get paid. But we would like to recognize your chip-in. 

• We have a mid-season Luncheon to update everyone on how league is going and discuss any issues that 
need addressing. 

• The end of the year Luncheon is when we will pay out points, pay out skins, make announcements and 
celebrate our season! 

Please don’t hesitate to ask questions.  This is a wonderful group of women. 
Let’s have an amazing year! 


